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The School Site Council met on October 7, 2021 to review the ESSER Il Expenditure Plans for
LA Leadership Academy and LA Leadership Primary Academy. The funds are restricted and to

be used for the purpose of creating a safe environment for in person instruction and to address
any learning loss caused by the pandemic.

The School Site Council approved the recommendation of the ESSER Il Expenditure Plans for
LA Leadership Academy and LA Leadership Primary Academy for approval by the Board of

Directors.

The next School Site Council meeting is TBD.



